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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 12:49 PM
To: 'Colleen Halpine'
Cc: Biales, Ellen (CI-StPaul); Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul); Kirby, Joseph (CI-StPaul); Rebar, 

Jeannette (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Appeal letter Re:Assessment # 190051 prop id 01-28-23-0017 Q4 2018

Hello Ms. Halpine, 
 
Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, reviewed your appeal and recommended approval of your 
assessment.  She indicated to Chris Swanson at Public Works that he send you an Unoccuppied Dwelling Form to fill and 
return to have the number of containers decreased and have the cost decrease to its lowest level. 
 
If you still wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on May 22, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 
300 Council Chambers/3rd floor. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 
From: Colleen Halpine [mailto:colleenhalpine@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 9:34 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Appeal letter Re:Assessment # 190051 prop id 01-28-23-0017 Q4 2018 
 
Dear Mai, 
I am not able to appear at my hearing scheduled for May 2, 2019 and instead would like the attached letter and picture 
entered into the record for my appeal of Q4 2018 assessment. 
 
Thank you, 
Colleen Halpine 
110 Virginia St 


